
From: Cyrus Namazi  
Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2019 
To: Donna Austin, Graeme Bunton, Richard Wilhelm,  
 
Subject: RDAP Profile documents 
  
Greetings Donna, Graeme, and Rick; 
  
Thank you Donna and Graeme for your endorsement of the RDAP profile. 
  
As communicated previously, we plan to issue the notice to the contracted parties on 27 
February initiating the implementation of RDAP within 180 days. 
  
I would also echo the leadership from and contributions of Rick and the RDAP profile drafting 
team in working with the us to achieve this significant milestone. 
  
Thank you again and I look forward to seeing all of you in Kobe soon. 
  
Cheers, 
  
Cyrus 
 


